
Instructions  

For presenting authors, we remind you we have allocated 20 minutes to each paper. A maximum of 
10 minutes should be spent on the presentation and the remaining 10 minutes for questions and 
discussion. Each room is equipped with a computer and internet connection, we suggest using the 
"Eduroam" or "Firenze WiFi" networks. A person from our team will be in the room for any need. 

For track chairs, your role will be to moderate questions and act as a timekeeper. We can send the 
papers of the session on request. 

For all participants, we remind you that, due to the requests of many authors and in line with the latest 
editions of the conference, papers will not be published online. If you are interested in one or more 
papers, you can contact the other authors directly via email, even before the conference.  


